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From: Carolyn Chaney <cchaney@sfsu.edu>
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2023 12:22 PM
To: sbcob

Subject: No to" Valve Upgrade" Project
Attachments: Plains pipeline appeal support.docx

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.



LIVE OAK UNITARI UNIVERSALIST
CONGREGATION ¢f GOLETA

Social Justice Ministry
January 30, 2023

Board of Supervisors

Santa Barbara County

105 E. Anapamu Street #406
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Dear Supervisors,

The Social Justice Ministry of the Live Oak Unitarian Universalist Congregation of Goleta,
CA opposes any and all applications to restart oil drilling in the channel. The Plains
Pipeline request to install valves on a pipeline that currently carries no oil (following the
terrible spill at Refugio) is a blatant attempt to make this pipeline operational again. We
fully support the three appeals under consideration, and we stand with the Gaviota
Coast Conservancy in its efforts to preserve our coast.We support the decision of the
Planning Commission and we hope that you will too.

PLEASE do more to protect our planet from the worst consequences of climate change!
Please stop the Plains Pipeline expansion plan.

Actions we take — or fail to take — today will determine whether our grandchildren inherit
a habitable planet.

Most Respectfully,

Carolyn Chaney, on behalf of

The Social Justice Ministry of the Live Oak Unitarian Universalist Congregation of Goleta, CA
349 Moreton Bay Lane #1, Goleta, CA 93117



